
CENTRAL NEW YORK REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY  

NOTICE OF PROPOSED GOAL FOR PARTICIPATION BY  

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISES (DBEs)  

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Central New York Regional Transportation Authority 

(“CNYRTA”) proposes an overall goal for participation by disadvantaged business enterprises 

(“DBEs”) of 1% of the financial assistance from the U.S. Department of Transportation that 

CNYRTA will expend in contracts during Federal Fiscal Year 2024, 2025, and 2026 (October 1, 

2023 – September 30, 2026) (exclusive of federal funds used for the purchase of transit 

vehicles).  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the proposed goal and its rationale will be available 

for inspection during normal business hours at CNYRTA’s principal office for thirty (30) days 

following the date of the notice. CNYRTA and the Department of Transportation will accept 

comments on the proposed goal for thirty (30) days from the date of the notice. 

  

The proposed goal may be reviewed at:  

 

Central New York Regional Transportation Authority  

Attention: Linda Biata, DBE Liaison Officer  

200 Cortland Avenue  

P.O. Box 820  

Syracuse, NY 13205-0820  

(315) 442-3355  

 

Comments may be sent to the above address, and/or to: 

  

Regional Civil Rights Officer, Region II  

U.S. Department of Transportation  

Federal Transit Administration  

One Bowling Green, Room 429  

New York, New York 10004  

(202) 668-2179  

 

 

July 5, 2023 


